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Date:   June 30, 2016   

 

Contact:   Dan Goyette, Director of Public Services   

Phone:  207.333.6601 ext. 2156                

E-mail:  dgoyette@auburnmaine.gov 

 

 

HOLIDAY TRASH AND RECYCLING 
 

AUBURN, ME. -- There will be no waste or recycling collection on Monday, July 4, 2016 

(Independence Day).  

Normal trash collection will resume on Monday, July 11, 2016. Recycling normally scheduled for 

the first and third Mondays will resume on July 18. You may bring your waste and recyclables to 

MMWAC located on Goldthwaite Road in Auburn, between the hours of 7:00 AM and 4:00 PM, 

Monday – Friday or 7:00 AM and 12:00 PM on Saturday.   MMWAC is also closed on July 4.    

For further information, please visit our website at www.auburnmaine.gov.   
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